HHIBAC REPORTS- April E board meeting
Treasurer’s Report- will be given verbally during the call.

Scholarship update- 7 applications were received.  None of the applicants know the outcome.  Interviews will take place during their Spring Break. 

The committee met and the tentative awardees are:

1. Jessica Black- from Ridgeland-Hardeeville high school

2. Mhakayla  Joseph- from Bluffton high school

3. The only applicant from Hilton Head high school did not meet the requirements.
4. A’Nya Foushee  is the top choice for May River high school

The Scholarship committee recommends that the chapter award both May River high school applicants who were exemplary.   A’Nya  Foushee is to be awarded the full amount.  Savannah Littlejohn to be awarded a lesser amount either $800 or $1000.  Executive board to decide whether the second applicant can receive an award and decide how much.
We will also invite the awardees and their families to our May Week celebration.

International Awareness-  Soror Dallas will start collecting the jars now.  The deadline for Cents4Soles is the May chapter meeting.  A small gift will be given to the highest donation. Remember for every $1 collected buys a pair of shoes.
Finance committee- will be meeting this month.  All committee chairs, co-chairs and mentors were sent an email requesting their projected 2019-2020 budgets.  They are due by the end of the day on April 14. Please provide as much detail as you can about your upcoming events which helps the committee make a better informed decision.  At the May meetings, the chapter will review and vote on it.
